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Almonds

Facts/Market Data:

On Friday 11th February the Almond Board of California published the position report for January
2022. The shipments follow the same pattern as seen during the last months. California has hoped
that January would be the turning point, and would have showed an increase for the first time
this year. Especially as January 2021 was the only month last year showing low shipments….

To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team!

MOLL Marzipan GmbH

Your Sales Team


